
 

F.Y.I. 
from the Policy Unit 

FYI-141 

Date: September 20, 2017 

SUBJECT: Social Security Administration Requirements for LIWO/IWO 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

DCSS-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov or call 602-771-8127 
 

DCSS has many cases with arrears balances of $100,000.00 or more. When sending a LIWO/IWO to the Social Security Administration (SSA), keep in mind 
that the SSA will reject a LIWO/IWO amount over $99,999.99. Do not submit the full arrears balance if the amount is $100,000.00 or more. Submit the 
LIWO/IWO for $99,999.99 to ensure that it is not rejected by SSA. 
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